
February 7, 2025 t 202.344.4434 
CAGilley@Venable.com 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Re: HyperFiber Washington LLC - Telecommunications Registration 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

The following registration is submitted on behalf of HyperFiber of Washington, LLC to 
provide telecommunications services throughout the state of Washington. Included in this 
application is confidential financial information of the applicant. The confidential information has 
been designated as such pursuant to WAC 480-07-160(4)(a).  

Sincerely, 

Craig A. Gilley 
Counsel for HyperFiber of Washington, LLC 
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